
August 3rd, 2021 

Dear Partner; 

We would like to inform you that we have recently updated our Covid-19 Policy for all new 
bookings as of Friday August 6th, 2021.   

All Tafer Properties will continue to have onsite Covid-19 testing but will no longer offer 
Resort Credit in exchange for the amount paid. Guests will continue to pay for their Antigen 
tests at negotiated discounted rates.  

Hotel guests that test positive while visiting any of our TAFER Resorts will be offered to 
extend their stay paying a discounted rate in European plan or All Inclusive. 

Please note this new policy applies to the following Tafer Hotels and resorts: 

Garza Blanca Los Cabos 
Garza Blanca Preserve Puerto Vallarta 
Hotel Mousai Puerto Vallarta 
Villa del Palmar Cancún 
Garza Blanca Cancún 

Sincerely, 

Susana Ramirez 
Corporate Director of Sales & Marketing 




